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OSH Circular 2024-11   (04 November 2024) 
 

    A Reminder About Distracted Driving 
 

                      
 
 
    Because We Care About You and About Your Families 
 
 
Unless the use of a cell phone is directly related to the operations being 
conducted, their use by anyone operating any vehicle is not permitted at our 
marine terminals.  
 
When a cell phone (or any other personal electronic device) must be used; 
for any reason, the vehicle must be completely stopped in a designated area 
and taken out of gear. 
 
The opportunities for serious accidents, accompanied by life-changing 
results, multiply greatly when vehicle operators are even mildly 
preoccupied by electronic distractions.  
 
Don’t allow a small electronic device that you pay a monthly bill for become 
and object responsible for claiming your life or the life of a fellow worker! 
 
 
 

                       Got an OSH-related question? Write to the JSC at: blueoceana@optonline.net 
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